
 
 
 
 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE #7 - OPEN FORUM 

AT 3:00 P.M. ON FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 21, 2014 COVERING THE 

LOSS MITIGATION PROGRAM CHANGES EFFECTIVE MARCH 1, 2014 

 

As a reminder, the United States Bankruptcy Court for the Western District of 

Pennsylvania (the “Court”) will hold an Open Forum on Friday, February 21, 

2014 at 3:00 p.m. to discuss changes to the Court’s Loss Mitigation Program 

(LMP) that will take effect on March 1, 2014. 

 
In addition to an overview of the changes to the Court’s LMP Rules and Forms, 

there will be an instructional presentation on the use and functionality of the 

mandatory document preparation software. 

 
The Forum will be conducted live from Courtroom “C” in Pittsburgh, and via a 

simultaneous videoconference with the Erie and Johnstown Courtrooms. 

PUBLI C ANNO U NCEM E NT  
United States Bankruptcy Court for the Western District of Pennsylvania 

 


